
OSHP Board Meeting - 10/26/20221

Stephanie Drahozal (President) [x] Mark Wegner [x]

Jen Nichols Kapusta (Vice President) [x] Tina Bastian [ ]

Sandy Briski (Treasurer) [x] Querida Funck [x]

Helena Pope (Secretary) [x] Nick Kapusta [x]

Mark Daspit [x]

Meeting was held virtually over Zoom. Called to order at 7:02pm

Treasurer’s Report
This is a new year.

Building Stuff
The building has been power washed and painted. In the spring, the trim needs some TLC next.
The prop area will also need some TLC in the spring to be organized and cleaned. We will be
discussing a potential sign for the building in the next meeting. Nick believes that the
lighting/sound area of the building should be on the agenda to get looked at next. There is still
no news on whether or not the storage facility in McFarland is still going to allow us free storage.
There has been room made at the OSHP building to put some of the things in the unit in our
building.

Upcoming Shows
A December music event is no longer happening. For the summer, Jen has worked out
rehearsal slots with Nate. Dates need to be solidified to figure out who exactly will be working
sound/lighting. For Sweeney Todd, the size of the orchestra is fairly large so whether or not we
have an in-person orchestra is still in question although Jen is leaning towards a digital
orchestra. There are also questions as to age ranges of who we allow into Sweeney Todd as
well as the costume budget. The tentative schedule for Sweeney Todd is that rehearsals start in
May and the performances would be in July. There are talks about doing another smaller
musical or concert after Sweeney Todd, still in the summer but this is not guaranteed. Other
suggestions have been doing a fall play. The concerns with doing something in the fall is space
availability and potential locations.

New Business
McFarland has asked if we would like to do any advertisement for our show in their pamphlets
for their upcoming show. The board agreed on doing a full one page ad in each pamphlet.
Sweeney Todd will have 6 performances (Friday, Saturday, Sunday and then the following
Thursday, Friday and Saturday). In the mail we received a WACT letter asking if we wanted to
become members, the board voted against it.

Next meeting is scheduled for November 16rth, 2021. Meeting was adjourned at 7:57pm




